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Yes - I am very happy for you to print this on your website.

With kind regards

Sue

Professor Sue Buckley OBE
Director for Research and Training
The Down Syndrome Educational Trust
and
Emeritus Professor of Developmental Disability
Department of Psychology
University of Portsmouth, UK
See websites at www.downsed.org


